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To whom it may concern, 

 

I strongly oppose this proposal to make in-person voting the standard method for 

conducting an election.  

 

Reducing the ability for Oregonians to take part in our elections through narrowing of 

voter access is unacceptable. Strike down this proposal, and retain Oregonian vote-

by-mail as the standard for voting in Oregon. All citizens should be encouraged to 

vote by their own preferred voting method, and transparent partisan proposals such 

as this to reduce voter access to the polls are abhorrent.  

 

Thank you for your time.  


